
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended the Post-16 consultation    
evening last night. This was a valuable opportunity for open dialogue regarding our 
decision to propose a phased closure of this provision and to address your questions. 
Please take the time to read the consultation document and share your views, as 
these will be considered before any final decision is made. 

This week, we focused on curriculum enrichment, suspending normal timetabled   
lessons to deliver our Deep Learning Day. Year 12 and Year 7 students went on trips: 
Year 12 visited Plymouth University, while Year 7 explored the history of Exeter with 
visits to St. Nicholas Priory, the museum, Rougemont Castle, and the Cathedral. Year 
8 immersed themselves in culture through various language-based activities, Year 9 
explored healthy lifestyles, and Year 10 engaged in sessions on careers, work          
experience, and addiction education. The "5 Lives" group provided talks from          
individuals with firsthand experience of addiction and mental health issues. We were 
extremely impressed by the high levels of interest and respect our students showed 
for both the topic and the visitors. 

Unfortunately, we have recently received reports of a small number of students behaving in an antisocial manner while   
traveling to and from school on public Stagecoach buses. If your child uses these buses, please support us by reinforcing the 
importance of appropriate behaviour at all times.  

Next week, we will host our annual Year 6 Transition Days, designed to help new students familiarize themselves 
with the College, meet their tutor group, and get to know key staff members. I look forward to welcoming this new 
cohort and am confident that our current students will act as superb ambassadors, making these newcomers feel 
excited and welcome. 

If you are a parent or carer of a Year 10 Drama student, please congratulate them on their performance in the 
practical component of their exam. They have worked incredibly hard and their dedication has made their      
teachers immensely proud. 

Tonight, I look forward to seeing our Year 11 students at their annual prom. This event is always well attended by 
students, dedicated staff, and proud parents, who gather to watch the grand arrivals. The prom symbolizes the  
culmination of years of hard work and the transition into a new chapter, making it a truly special evening for all 
involved. 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Sara Jacobs, Principal 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 2 July—Post 16 & Exeter College Y10 Taster Day 

Tuesday 2 July—Y12 UCAS Info Evening 6-7pm 

 
 

9 July—Sports Day 

10 July—Reserve Sports Day 

24 July—Summer Holiday Begins 

 



Aquatics GB Summer Championships 2024  

The Aquatics GB Summer Championships are taking place this summer 
and hundreds of the country's top swimmers will be taking part including 
our very own Arsène Valllez.  

Arsène has been swimming with Exeter City Swimming Club for a      
number of years and this year, he has qualified to swim at the GB      
Summer Championship in  the 4x100m Free Relay & 4x200m Free Relay 
events. Arsène will also be competing at the Swim England National 
Summer Meet 2024 in the 50m Free and 100m Free events.  

Good luck Arsène, we’re looking forward to seeing how many medals 
you can add to those you were awarded in January at the Devon County 
Championships  2024! 

 

 

 

Year 7 DLD Trip to Exeter 

On Wednesday we took the whole of year 7 to Exeter for the day to explore some of the sites in our city. We 
were focusing on Medieval and Tudor sites as the students have been studying this in History this year and also 
Christianity which has been covered in Beliefs and Values. There was a scavenger hunt in the Cathedral and an 
opportunity to visit St Nicholas Priory, which is one of the oldest buildings in Exeter. At the museum students 
were set challenges to find different objects through the ages. It was a very hot day but the students were       
brilliant and it was great to see them engaging in the activities for the day—some even volunteered to dress up in 
Tudor clothes at the Priory. 

Well done Year 7! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Y13 Prom at Zizzi’s on Friday 21st June was a fabulous occasion and it was a real pleasure to have students 
and teachers together to celebrate the end of an era. The food and company was fantastic! 

We look forward to seeing students again on A-Level results day (Thursday 15th August) from 9am in Post 16 – 
and hopefully celebrating some more!  In the meantime, Y13, have a fabulous summer – we already miss you in 
Post 16. 

All Y12 students sat end-of-year exams this week, which ran from Monday to Wednesday.  The report from the 
exam room was that all students were exemplary. 

Thursday saw a change of focus, with a visit to Plymouth University to begin our new theme of Post 18 options.  
Student ambassadors talked to our Y12 about undergraduate student life, and the Outreach team gave an        
introduction to the UCAS process.  Our students had the opportunity to begin drafting their personal statements.  
In addition, they enjoyed a tour of the Plymouth University campus, including a look at typical student               
accommodation and a visit to the library.  They also had some free time to have a look around the campus over 
lunchtime. 

On Tuesday next week, Year 12 parents and carers are invited to a Post 18 Information Evening, hosted by Miss 
Haynes.  This will take place in Post 16 from 6pm-7pm – emails containing forms for an RSVP have been sent out. 

We are also very excited about our Clyst Vale Election next Thursday – move over, General Election!  Four Politics 
students are standing for school election, representing the main parties.  We have Jamie for the Conservative   
Party, Georgie for Labour, Zach for the Liberal Democrats and Charlie for the Green Party. 

Students throughout the whole school will be able to view our candidates’ recorded messages outlining their 
election pledges.  These will be shown to Tutor Groups in the days leading up to the big vote, where every        
student will visit Post 16 during class time to submit their ballot paper.  We look forward to seeing what the result 
is – and whether this echoes the national decision! 

 

Term Dates 2024-25 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



        NP2N 7GRTU 

  NP2N 7GHE 

  7RER 

    NP2N 7RGG 

           Ashton Taylor YCBO 

       Samuel Topliss 7YCFL 

      Tallulah Wren & Jess Woodger 

8GMN 

  Zoe Grant 8GLT 

 8RDF 

    Jess Sandford 8RTMA 

 Rosie Taylor 8YGGA 

    Imogen Gater 8YBH 

    9GCMC 

   Bradley Crew 9GDJ 

   Inti Zumaran 9RBAT 

      Lana Zumaran 9RNS 

     9YMBR 

   Grace Alexander 9YSWA 

        Jack Mansfield 10GABR 

        Karly David 10GDH 

    Gabe Snell 10RZB 

     Josh Hovell 10RSGA 

    Amelia Carthew 10YSS 

    Ella Bayley 10YADA 

  11GAW 

  11GGT 

   11RMAH 

 11RCMO 

  11YDST 

   11YLH 

    Sam  Zimbler 12ZK 

Reception: 01392 461407 Email: admin@clystvale.org 

Sara Jacobs 

Lisa Martin 

Paul Sutton 

Ann Hopkins 

Allen Bailey 

Louise Telford 

Claire Haynes 

Principal 

Deputy Principal (Curriculum) 

Deputy Principal (Pastoral) 

College Manager 

Assistant Principal 

SENDCo & Assistant Principal 

Head of Post 16 

Jacobss@clystvale.org 

martinl@clystvale.org 

suttonp@clysvale.org 

hopkinsa@clysvale.org 

baileya@clystvale.org 

telfordl@clystvale.org 

haynesc@clystvale.org 

 

Each week our tutors are encouraged to recognise and        
reward one member of their tutor group for something     
outstanding. This could be an academic achievement, a 
demonstration of resilience or an act of kindness.  

If you see a familiar name above then be sure to ask them 
what amazing thing they’ve done. 



Parent Governor Vacancy 
We recently sent out a communication about this.  We seek nominations and there will be an election process. 
Becoming a Parent Governor offers you the opportunity to make a real contribution to the life and work of our 
academy. Governors play a key role in the leadership of the academy and work together with the Principal, staff 
and other governors to ensure that Clyst Vale provides a challenging and supportive environment for its             
students.  The closing date is Wednesday 3rd July 2024. 

 

Early finish 23/07/2024 

On Tuesday 23rd July the students will be allowed to leave the College from 1:15pm. CVCC coaches will depart 
Clyst Vale at 1:30pm instead of the usual 3:30pm. Stagecoach buses are due also to come into the College at the 
earlier time. Please complete this form for consents and travel arrangements.  https://forms.office.com/e/
E262Lk5ddv  

If your child needs to stay in school, they will be supervised until 3:20. Please be aware that you will need to      
arrange their transport, as no buses will be available. 

 

New Intake 4th July & 5th July. 

Next Thursday and Friday we welcome our next year's Year 7 for a two day transition. Please be aware that the 
traffic maybe busier than normal.  

 

Edulink and contact with the College 

Please do not address emails, or replies to Edulink messages, to Edulink@clystvale.org.  It is an unmonitored 
mailbox and will not go to anyone.  Parents/carers need to reply to Edulink messages via the app, online, or via 
email, as this will then be directed to the staff member who sent the message to you.  Or, please contact the 
teacher or admin@clystvale.org. 

 

Year 9 students going into Year 10 for September PE Tops available  

There is a letter that will be sent out this week regarding GCSE PE & Sport Studies – Polo & Squad Tops.  

If your child has chosen to study GCSE PE or Sport Studies in Year 10. During the course he/she has the option to 
purchase a course polo shirt and/or Squad Top. 

If you would like to purchase a polo shirt or squad top for your child the letter you have been emailed has more 
details.  

The deadline for Payment Monday 1st July 2024. Payment can be made online through the online payment system 
www.schoolgateway.com. This can be accessed via the Clyst Vale website at http://www.clystvale.org/ 

Any questions, please see Mrs Broomfield. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=VViTC4GfxUOlAYHbzz3Wec833_H-irdBgUZZ1tHWXClUN0tBUUwzNVQwR0tFUThGSjAyTzJMTDBSSi4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=VViTC4GfxUOlAYHbzz3Wec833_H-irdBgUZZ1tHWXClUN0tBUUwzNVQwR0tFUThGSjAyTzJMTDBSSi4u
https://www.clystvale.org/


 



 



 



 



 



Clyst Vale Boys Inter-House Football Euro 2024 

Congratulations to all 16 teams which participated in the annual Clyst Vale Inter-House fixtures this week.          
Coinciding with the UEFA European Championships in Germany, Clyst Vale ran their own version with each house 
colour having a selection of teams, participating as a range of nations.  

On midi pitches and 6-a-side games, each squad was made up of a selection of students spearheaded with a Year 
10 captain. The emphasis of these competitions is about participation, respect and enjoyment with Monday and 
Tuesday being busy lunchtimes, with three games being played for each country across the two days. The top two 
teams from each group would progress to the knock out rounds. Wednesday's Deep Learning Day and Year 7s 
school trip meant a postponement to this day's play but a shift to run both the quarter final and semi finals being 
played on Thursday lunchtime. 

At the time of writing, both Netherlands (Yellow) and Scotland (Green) won their respective semi finals             
comfortably and will meet in Friday's hugely anticipated final at lunchtime. We will update next week's newsletter 
with the respective winners! 

It must be said that all students conducted themselves extremely well across the week and certainly adhered to 
the aims of the competition and were competitive, yet respectful to all. Well done to all that competed and also to 
the various staff which assisted with the officiating and marshalling of spectators! 

Next week sees the turn of the girls competition, with exactly the same format. Watch this space! 

See the next page for all results: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Clyst Vale Boys Inter-House Football Euro 2024 Results 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 24 June: 
Group A: 
1.40pm 
Pitch 1:  
Hungary 2 v 2 Germany 
Pitch 2:  
Switzerland 0 v 1 Scotland 
Group B: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 3:  
Italy 0 v 1 Spain 
Pitch 4:  
Croatia 3 v 4 Albania 
Group C: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 5:  
Slovenia 1 v 2 Denmark 
Pitch 6:  
England 1 v 3 Serbia 
Group D: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 7:  
France 1 v 3 Netherlands 
Pitch 8:  
Austria 1 v 2 Poland 

Tuesday 25 June: 
Group A: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 1:  
Hungary 0 v 1 Switzerland 
Pitch 2:  
Germany 0 v 0 Scotland 
1.55pm: 
Pitch 1:  
Hungary 0 v 4 Scotland 
Pitch 2:  
Germany 2 v 0 Switzerland 
Group B: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 3:  
Italy 0 v 0 Croatia 
Pitch 4:  
Spain 2 v 1 Albania 
1.55pm 
Pitch 3:  
Italy 1 v 3 Albania 
Pitch 4:  
Spain 0 v 0 Croatia 
Group C: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 5:  
Slovenia 1 v 0 England 
Pitch 6:  
Denmark 0 v 2 Serbia 
1.55pm: 
Pitch 5:  
Slovenia 1 v 2 Serbia 
Pitch 6:  
England 2 v 1 Denmark 
Group D: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 7:  
France 1 v 2 Austria 
Pitch 8:  
Netherlands 0 v 1 Poland 
1.55pm: 
Pitch 7:  
France 1 v 4 Poland 
Pitch 8:  
Netherlands 3 v 1 Austria 

Thursday 27 June: 
Quarter Final 1: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 1:  
Scotland 2 v 1 Albania 
Quarter Final 2: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 2:  
Spain 1 v 2 Germany (AET) 
Quarter Final 3: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 3:  
Serbia 1 v 2 Netherlands 
Quarter Final 4: 
1.40pm: 
Pitch 4:  
Poland 1 v 1 Slovenia (Slovenia 
win 3-2 on  penalties) 
Semi Final 1: 
1.40pm 
Pitch 1:       
Scotland 3 v 0 Germany 
 
Semi Final 2: 
1.40pm 
Pitch 2:  
Netherlands 3 v 1 Slovenia 
 

Friday 28 June 
Bronze Final: 
1.40pm 
Pitch 1: Slovenia v Germany 
Final: 
1.55pm 
Pitch 1: Netherlands v Scotland 
 



Reporting an Absence 

Parents are expected to inform us of their child’s absence before 9.00 a.m. on each day of absence providing the 
reason for absence. If the absence continues beyond the first day, please contact the College on each              
subsequent day of absence, too. To comply with safeguarding obligations, we cannot simply assume a student's 
sickness absence is ongoing; we need to be certain that the reason for absence is due to continuing illness. If you 
do not notify the College, then we will make contact with you to identify the reason for absence. This is            
important as it helps to reduce unauthorised absences and truancy. In addition, the College may ask you to    
provide medical proof if your child is absent from College due to illness. 

Lateness 

The school day (first registration session) starts at 8.50 am, all students are expected to be in their classroom at 
this time. 

Medical Appointments 

We encourage students to maximise their levels of attendance; research indicates a direct link between     
attendance and examination performance. The timing of many medical appointments means that often students 
can attend school first and return afterwards. By doing so, students minimise missed learning whilst keeping 
their attendance levels as high as possible. We ask that parents/carers send their child into school for morning 
registration, even when a medical appointment takes place in the middle of the morning. Similarly,                    
appointments scheduled for the afternoon should, where possible, be arranged after Period 4 - during 
lunchtime. Students are encouraged to return to school after a lunchtime appointment if they can. 

Please give the school as much notice as possible, at least two weeks’ notice is useful. 

If the appointment requires the pupil to leave during the day, they must be signed out by an adult listed on the 
student’s record at the main reception. 

Please follow this process if your child is going to be absent from school: 

 

 



Teacher of English (0.8 FTE - Full time) 
Salary: MPS 1- M11 (UPS) 
Job Type: Teacher of English (Fixed Term for 1 year) 
Location: Devon 
Description 
Clyst Vale prides itself on its English offer from year 7 to 13 and we are looking to appoint an exciting and           
innovative Teacher of English on a part time contract. This post is fixed term for one year initially, however the 
may be the opportunity for the right candidate to apply for a permanent role after one year. The role advertised is 
for 0.8FTE or Full time, however we are committed to flexible working and are open to considering exceptional 
candidates looking for different working hours. The successful candidate will be able to teach across key KS3 & 
KS4, experience of teaching at KS5 would be an advantage but is not essential. This position is offered on the main 
teacher's pay scale MPS 1- M11 (UPS). We are looking for: - An outstanding teacher with excellent subject 
knowledge; - A practitioner who is keen to enthuse students using a variety of approaches; - Experience of    
teaching English at GCSE and A level is desirable; - A willingness to contribute to the enrichment activities of the 
Department; - A willingness to use data to drive student performance and promote excellence. We welcome     
applications from ECT's as well as experienced   teachers. Our Department We have a dynamic and successful  
English department which is both supportive and collaborative; the teachers in our team are committed to  
achieving the best possible outcomes for all our students and their areas of expertise cover both English Language 
and Literature. The successful applicant will benefit from being an integral part of this friendly and professional 
team which is central to our success as a College. We can offer - A unique opportunity to work within a Rights   
Respecting School with a strong community ethos - A supportive CPD programme - Free on-site parking We are 
committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and      
volunteers to share this commitment. An enhanced DBS check is required for all successful candidates.  

Closing date for all applications is Sunday 30th June 2024. Interviews will take place W/C 8th July. You will need to 
be available to attend for the whole interview day. 

To find out more and to apply for this position, please follow this link to our website: https://www.clystvale.org/
vacancies/ and click the blue 'Apply Now' button.  

 

Vacancy HR Administrator – Recruitment & Training                                                               
Salary £17665 rising to £18895 (actual) 
Job Type: Permanent 
Location: Devon 
Description 
Starting either 27th August or 3rd September 2024 to suit the successful candidate, we are looking to recruit a  
dynamic HR Administrator to our team. The position will focus on providing administration for recruitment and 
training requirements within the college working alongside the Senior Leadership team and other members of the 
HR department. This is an exciting opportunity to make an impact within the college by ensuring we attract the 
very best of staff to join our friendly community. Working over 4 days per week x 40 weeks per year, we are    
looking for someone who has excellent administrative and communication skills combined with exceptional       
organisational abilities. Experience of recruitment would be an advantage as would experience of working  within 
an educational establishment, however training will be given and we are looking for someone who  embodies the 
values and ethos of the college. Use of IT systems is essential and experience as we use a number of bespoke   
software packages alongside the usual Microsoft suite of programmes. We are committed to safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
An enhanced DBS check is required for all successful candidates.  

Closing date for all applications is Sunday 7 July 2024 Interviews will take place 11th July . 

For full details and to apply, please either visit our website:  http://www.clystvale.org/vacancies/ or email          
recruitment@clystvale.org 

https://www.clystvale.org/vacancies/
https://www.clystvale.org/vacancies/
https://www.clystvale.org/vacancies/


Teaching Assistant 
Salary£14,801 -£15,301 (actual) 
Job Type: Permanent to start as soon as possible 
Location: Devon 
Description 
The SEND (special educational needs and disabilities) Department works closely with subject teams, pastoral staff, 

and parents, to provide support for students with a wide range of SEND. We pride ourselves on our child-centered 

approach which looks to build upon success and enable all students to fulfil their potential. Students with SEND 

are included in all mainstream lessons with access to our full curriculum offer and effective packages of support to 

enable them to succeed. Following a review of our provision, we have a Teaching Assistant vacancy and are     

looking for someone to start as soon as possible. You will be joining a well-established, supportive, and successful 

department that has a strong team ethos. This is an exciting opportunity to work with an expanding, professional 

and passionate team. You will provide support for individual and groups of students within mainstream classes 

across the full range of subjects. You might also support small groups of students who are in receipt of                

intervention packages. No experience is necessary, although GCSE (or equivalent) grade C Maths and English are 

desirable. We are looking for applicants with a warm and caring approach towards students, high expectations 

and a passion for working with young people. This is an ideal opportunity for someone with previous experience 

or for someone who is looking to move into education for the first time. We offer comprehensive training to all 

candidates, especially those who have never undertaken the role before and there are opportunities for            

continued professional development whilst in post. Working hours, ideally Monday - Friday 08:40 - 15:20 - 1057 

hours per annum over 39 weeks. Salary (for 1057 hours) £14,801 - £15,301 actual salary (pay award pending) We 

are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment. An enhanced DBS check is required for all successful candidates. To apply 

please click below  

Closing date for all applications is Midnight Sunday 7th July 2024 Interviews will take place on Wednesday 17th 

July 2024 You may need to be available for the whole interview day. Job Types: Part-time, Permanent Pay: 

£14,801.00-£15,301.00 per year Expected hours: 27.1 per week. 

To find out more and to apply for this position, please follow this link to our website: https://www.clystvale.org/
vacancies/ and click the blue 'Apply Now' button.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Job of the Week 

These are provided through the MYPATH careers webpage. 

LIFEGUARD 

Lifeguards play a crucial role in ensuring the safety and well-being of individuals at swimming pools,    
beaches, or other water-based locations. 

Lifeguards work to prevent accidents and respond quickly in emergencies. They must constantly pay     
attention to people in the water, recognising potential risks and reacting appropriately. 

Equipped with first aid skills and CPR certification, lifeguards are prepared to administer medical assistance 
when necessary. 

Entry-level lifeguards can expect to earn around £17,000 to £20,000 per year. With experience and           
additional qualifications, such as advanced first aid or pool management certifications, lifeguards may see 
their salaries increase to between £20,000 and £25,000 annually. 

JOB OF THE WEEK 20 

https://www.clystvale.org/vacancies/
https://www.clystvale.org/vacancies/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sHgrS41USpY&list=PLVEWa7uIDT769WGUTc_-lOca4dJRlPatZ&index=1


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FREE ONLINE SESSIONS FOR PARENTS OF YOUNG PEOPLE 

WITH SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS OR WHO ARE       

NEURODIVERGENT (diagnosed or suspected) 

We are really pleased to let you know we have four new 

Let’s Talk Sessions coming soon and FREE tickets are now 

available, these sessions aim to address the community 

safety risks our young people face with tips and techniques 

designed to help parents of young people with special          

educational needs or who are neurodivergent. The        

sessions will cover topics including mental health and 

emotional wellbeing, anger and challenging behaviour, 

healthy relationships and online safety. 

To sign up to these sessions please click the links below: 

2nd July   Mental Health and Emotional Wellbeing 

4th July     Anger and Challenging Behaviour 

9th July     Healthy Relationships 

11th July   Online Safety and Exploitation 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lets-talk-mental-health-and-emotional-wellbeing-sendneurodiverse-tickets-907559192977?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lets-talk-anger-and-challenging-behaviour-sendneurodiverse-tickets-907569513847?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lets-talk-healthy-relationships-sendneurodiverse-tickets-907574318217?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lets-talk-online-safety-and-exploitation-sendneurodiverse-tickets-907580005227?aff=oddtdtcreator


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What financial support 

can parents get? 

Juggling home and school life is 

tough for every parent, but there 

are some financial support op-

tions available. Find out what you 

could be entitled to by following 

this link Supporting learning at 

home | Parentkind 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting the 
community and local charity 
shops. The sale of preloved     
uniform is proving successful. If 
you have any items that are no 
longer needed but still in very 
good  condition , please donate 
them to one of the local charity 
shops. Both shops have set aside 
rails designated for college      
uniform.  

Clyst Caring Friends is located in 
Broadclyst village and our local 
Barnardo’s shop is in Cranbrook. 

Their opening hours are: 

Clyst Caring Friends, Broadclyst 
(01392 467555) 

Mondays—closed 

Tuesday to Friday—09.30 to 
15.30 

Saturday—09.30 to 12.00 

Sunday—closed 

Barnardo’s, Cranbrook EX5 7DR  
(01404 514934) 

Monday to Saturday—09.00 to 
17.00 

Sunday—10.00 to 16.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mock/GCSE pencil cases are 

available from the Library at a 

cost of £4.50 per pencil case. The 

clear pencil cases include one 

pencil, a blue pen, a red pen, one 

highlighter, a ruler, a compass, a 

protractor, a rubber and a   

sharpener. 

 

 

 

 

 

Clyst Vale Library is open to the 

public 3.30 to 5.30pm Monday 

and Wednesday and 4.00 to 

6.00pm Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

Please do not address emails, or 

replies to Edulink messages, 

to Edulink@clystvale.org.  It is an 

unmonitored mailbox and will 

not go to anyone.  Parents/carers 

need to reply to Edulink 

messages via the app, online, or 

via email, as this will then be 

directed to the staff member 

who sent the message to 

you.  Or, please contact the 

teacher or admin@clystvale.org. 

There is also a contact form and 

details below. 

https://www.parentkind.org.uk/for-parents/be-school-ready/what-financial-support-can-parents-get
https://www.parentkind.org.uk/for-parents/be-school-ready/what-financial-support-can-parents-get
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089105634228
mailto:Edulink@clystvale.org
http://www.clystvale.org/contact-us/
http://www.clystvale.org/contact-us/

